
Designers & Builders Development, Inc.
 P. O. Box 3024, Barrington, Illinois  60010

847/381-8315 office/fax
www.designersbuildersdev.com

October 15, 2012

Mr. Pat Tierney
500 West Winchester Road
Libertyville, IL  60048

Re: Sunset Estates Subdivision

Dear Mr. Tierney,

Pursuant to our telephone conversation on this date we hereby request a 
variance and modification of our extension of time for our letter of credit until 
November 6, 2013.  This additional time is required to allow the native plantings 
that we replanted this past year around the retention ponds to begin growing.

A detailed maintenance and progress report has recently been submitted 
showing the work we have performed during the past year.  We are hopeful that 
next years growing season is better than the drought we suffered through this 
summer.  Your assistance in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Dennis Bucalo
President
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